
 
Suite 2E, 656 West Randolph Street, IL., Chicago, Illinois, United States 60661 

 
 

 

Date: September 26, 2013 
 

 

Statement 
 

 

We, SteelSeries ApS, state that there is no other space for putting the label on our device, FCC ID: 

ZHK-61298RX, except for the space of the battery compartment of this device. The label will be put under 

the battery and it is visible to the users as they purchase the product and install the battery. 

 

If you have any question regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

Keny Chen / R&D Director 

SteelSeries ApS 

Fax: +1-312-258-9467 

Tel: +1-312-258-9467 

E-mail: keny.chen@steelseries.com 


